
 Year 5 and 6 Hockey League 

On Friday 19th November 2021, 3 teams went to Surfleet Hockey Club to compete in the inter-school hockey 
league.  

Dylan Reports: The John Harrox Team A competed in 4 matches. We played well together as a team with good 
communication and sportsmanship throughout. Overall, we won 3 matches and drew 1 with the scores being 
3-0, 1-0, 0-0, and 3-2. We are now top of the league!  

Jordan Reports: It was my first ever hockey tournament and I was really excited because I was representing the 
school. 

In the First match against Deeping I was ready to win. During the second half I scored a fantastic goal. We won 
the game. 

Second match we lost 2-1. I was disappointed. 

In the third match it was getting dark. We only drew.  

In the last game we played against our friends in team C from John Harrox. My dad and brother came to 
watch. I wanted to impress them with a goal - I got 2! 

I really enjoyed my first Hockey Tournament. 

Noah Reports: For most of the players in the John Harrox C team it was the first time we played hockey for the 
school. We tried our best and got better after every match. We unfortunately lost them all 0-3, 0-2, 0-1 and 0-
1. We all had a lot of fun and look forward to playing in the next round of matches. Well done to all of the 
team! 

  

 

 

 


